
 

 

 

Southern California Division, Region 11 UNA-USA 

General Board Meeting  

Saturday, June 28, 2014   11am – 3:00pm 

Hosted by UNA-USA Long Beach/South Bay Chapter  

Located At 

Crafted at the Port of Los Angeles 

112 E. 22nd St., San Pedro 90731 

 

 All UNA-USA members and friends are invited and encouraged to attend.  The day will 

include a brief business meeting followed by: 

“Bringing the 2014 Annual Meeting to Southern California: 

An Interactive Report Back and Discussion” 

 

Please RSVP to Diane Gonzales - dianescduna@yahoo.com - 949-290-1738 or                                                        

Judith Harris - judithannharris@yahoo.com – 626-799-3615 

 

Lunch will be provided at no charge by the Long Beach/South Bay Chapter, so 

please be sure to RSVP, even if tentative. 

 

Plan to visit the Long Beach/South Bay Chapter Giftshop, onsite after the meeting  

Driving Directions: CRAFTED at the Port of Los Angeles 

                                       112 E. 22nd Street 
                                       San Pedro CA 90731 

mailto:dianescduna@yahoo.com
mailto:judithannharris@yahoo.com


Shop Phone:    (310) 548-1762    (only Friday, Saturday, Sunday) 

Diane’s cell phone:   (949) 290-1738 
  
Directions: 

Easily accessible from the 110 freeway- heading South toward the Port of Los 

Angeles: 

         Exit Harbor Blvd 

         Take exit 1A towards the 47 Vincent Thomas Bridge – this is also the exit for 

Harbor Blvd. and the Historic Waterfront. Stay right and do not get on the bridge! 

         Turn right onto Harbor Blvd for 1.3 miles – at that point Harbor Blvd turns into 

Miner Street. 

         At the intersection of Miner and 22nd street turn RIGHT … no matter what your 

GPS tells you! 

         Go about 500 ft. and the driveway to CRAFTED is on your 

right, directly before the 22nd Street park. 
CRAFTED is the second warehouse (behind the one that is being remodeled).  Ask for 
parking directions at the entrance kiosk.  Park as close as you can to the rear warehouse, 
the meeting will be held in Phase 3 of the CRAFTED warehouse.  The CRAFTED 
marketplace is in Phase 1.  Global Gifts (the Long Beach/South Bay Chapter) is located in 
Market Stall #A106. 
  

Plentiful Free Parking 


